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METROPOLITAN CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
DATE OF PUBLIC HEARING: June 9, 2020 
 
TIME OF PUBLIC HEARING: 8:30 a.m. (central time) 

 

There will be a public hearing on the proposed revision to Civil Service Rule, Chapter 7, Section 
7.10-Holidays.  Any person who wishes to address the Commission on the proposed revision can 
submit comments via email for the Commission’s consideration at the following 
address: Kennetha.price@nashville.gov Comments received by 12 noon on Friday, June 5 will be 
provided to Commission members before the meeting. Comments received after 12 noon on June 5 
will be read into the record. A station will also be open for comments to be made via telephone at 
the Howard Office Building, Sonny West Conference Room (located at 700 2nd Avenue South, 
Nashville, Tennessee 37210).  Members of the public can gain access to the hearing through a 
listen-only audio line by calling: 

 

Audio conference: 1-415-655-0002 

Access code:           966 584 880 
 

The current and proposed revision to Civil Service Rule, Chapter 7, Section 7.10 are set forth below: 
 

Current Rule: 
SECTION 7.10- HOLIDAYS 
All members of the Police Department (Civilian and Sworn) scheduled to work a holiday shall be 

compensated at one and one-half times his regular rate of pay for all hours actually worked on 

the holiday and shall also receive a floating holiday. No more than four (4) floating holidays may 

be carried over into the next calendar year. 

 
Proposed Change: 
SECTION 7.10 - HOLIDAYS 
All members of the Police Department (Civilian and Sworn) scheduled to work a holiday shall be 

compensated at one and one-half times his regular rate of pay for all hours actually worked on 

the holiday and shall also receive a floating holiday. No more than five (5) floating holidays may 

be carried over into the next calendar year.  
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